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KIS/AUG/21-22/113                                                                                          13.08.2021  

 

GRADES 9-12 

                                                   

Dear Parent, 

Namaskar!! 

  

We appreciate and thank you for your prompt submission of School re-opening 

Google form. 

From the responses received, the number opting for physical classes at school is 

insignificant. 

We are working on the modalities and will keep you informed. 

 

Warm regards 

Dr. Sangeeta Arora 

Principal  

 


